The Williamsport Home

December 11, 2020

Dear Residents, Families, and Caregivers,

As a continued effort to keep you informed of any COVID-19 activity, please see updated information on our current numbers.

Number of
cases
0 ADMISSIONS: Residents admitted or readmitted who were previously hospitalized and treated for COVID-19
6 CONFIRMED: Residents with new laboratory positive COVID-19
0 SUSPECTED: Residents with new suspected COVID-19
6 COVID-19 DEATHS: Residents with suspected or laboratory positive COVID-19 who died in the facility or
another location.

Since our last letter dated December 4, 2020, there is 6 new residents confirmed and 6 new staff confirmed positive for
COVID-19.

We have been working with CVS pharmacy with the vaccination role out. Though this is still very new to us and many others,
we are hopeful that we will get the vaccination by the end of this year or early next year. In preparation for this vaccination we
are asking the responsible parties to ensure that our Business Office has a current copy of your loved one(s) insurance card
both front and back. As more information becomes available on the vaccination we will ensure to keep everybody updated.

The Activities Department has done an excellent job in bringing the Holiday spirit to The Williamsport Home and the staff have
done an excellent job decorating the hallways. We have our angel tree in place again this year, if you would like to provide a
gift for a resident for this, please reach out to Dawnette Shobert, Activities Director at 570-323-8781.

This past week we have ensured to continue with the routine cleaning of high touch areas and the use of our electrostatic
sprayers. The facility is working with Quality Insights for additional support.

We will continue to keep the Responsible parties updated on any new changes that arise and we thank you for your continued
support and understanding during this time. If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to reach out to
Allyson Kurtz- Director of Nursing, Sue Hooker- Infection Preventionist or I.

Sincerely,

LA~

, WA
Jennifer Cisneros, NHA

Nursing Home Administrator A Tradition of Caring
1900 Ravine Road ¢ Williamsport, PA 17701
570-323-8781 ¢ Fax 570-323-4858
www,. TheWilliamsportHome.com




